
Granite Island 
Causeway Project 

Community Information Drop In Sessions
The Community Information Drop In Sessions are an opportunity to 
learn more about the project, provide feedback and understand the issues 
and concerns of the community. Information sessions will be held as follows:

Monday 9 December 

Victor Harbor Bowling Club 
Flinders Parade, Victor Harbor

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people are encouraged to attend. 
If you require any further information about this event 

please call 1300 049 048 or email dpti.gicauseway@sa.gov.au 
Visit www.dpti.sa.gov.au/gicauseway
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• between midday and 2pm
•  between 5pm and 7pm 




